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Your X-ray

Why am | having an X-ray?

Your GP has referred you for an X-ray to investigate why you have certain
symptoms or test results. An X-ray is quick and can be done on the day it is
booked, so it is often one of the first diagnostic tests you will be sent for.

When will | get the results?

The radiographer is unable to tell you the results on the day. After your
X-ray is taken it is reviewed and a written report is then sent back to your
GP. This can take up to two weeks. Your GP may contact you with the results
but if you don’t hear within two weeks then please contact your GP.

Walk-in service

You do not need to book an appointment. A walk-in service is offered at the
following venues:

Warrington Hospital
Monday to Friday
8.30am to 11.30am
1.00pm to 4.30pm

Captain Sir Tom Moore Building — Halton Hospital
Monday to Friday

8.30am to 11.30am

1.00pm to 4.30pm

For more information
about having an X-ray
please scan the QR code or
visit www.whh.nhs.uk and
go to services - X-ray - GP
referral tab.

You can also contact us on 01925 662449




